
On Saturday January 21st Ring 

96 met for our first meeting of 

the year.   

The meeting opened early with 

Kevin Papke conducting a 

workshop on how to build a 

calendar date book into a card 

prediction routine.  The 

workshop was a big success 

with many people coming early 

to attend.  Kevin brought a 

bunch of inexpensive date 

books and the materials to 

prepare the effect.  It went so 

well that Kevin agreed to do 

another magical workshop 

before the meeting next 

month. 

The meeting then officially   

opened and after a few 

announcement, we officially held 

our New Officer Installation 

ceremony.  Many Rings would 

have asked their local TVP to 

conduct the ceremony, but since 

our TVP is a Ring member and an 

officer of the Ring, elder 

statesman Bill Pearce did the 

honors. 

This month’s magical topic was 

“Show and Tell,” in which 

members perform an effect and 

then show how it works. 

Larry (Zeezo) Campbell went first 

and showed his presentation of 

“Rabbit, rabbit, rabbit.”  He 

started with a small change purse 

that had no bag attached, it was 

just an empty clasp, but 

produced two sponge rabbits 

from it.  He placed them into the 

spectators hand and when his 

hand was opened the rabbits had 

a child with them.  He repeated 

that process and now there were 

easily 10 or more sponge rabbits 

cascading from the volunteer’s 

hand. 

Visiting from Salt Lake City, 

magician Jess Cone came to the 

stage and did what he called a 

“ring on a string and thing,” 

routine.  The thing was a metal 

extending antenna that he called 

a wand.  After some ring on the 

rope, and ring off the rope, he 

finished by having two volunteers 

hold onto the ends of the wand, 

and the ring then somehow 

appeared on the wand. 

Alan Hanson was next.  He had 2 

volunteers choose two cards 

from a deck by cutting to them.  

He used the jokers and a stuffed 

animal butterfly which whispered  
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what position the chosen cards 

were in the deck. The butterfly 

told him 18 and 42.  When the 

volunteers counted to those 

cards, the butterfly was right on. 

Roger (Mage) Manderscheid 

brought up his deck of cards and 

asked for a rank of face card to 

be called out.  “Queen,” 

someone yelled.   He proceeded 

to make several piles of cards 

from the deck, and when they 

were put back together in four 

stacks, the four queens were 

each on the top of a stack. 

Jim Greene dedicated his 

performance to the memory of 

Aldo Columbini who he felt he 

was paying tribute to.  Jim had a 

large loop ring and a piece of 

string.  He proceeded to do a ring 

on the rope and off the rope, self

-tying knot, and a vanishing knot. 

Brad called for people to bring 

eight random objects up and 

place them on the table.  He had 

a volunteer eliminate four of 

them.  He had another volunteer 

eliminate two.  He had a third 

volunteer pick one.  The last  

object matched the prediction 

that was in plain sight the whole 

time.  

Long time member Chris Fleming 

came to the stage with four cards 

in his hand.  There were two red 

aces and two red queens.  A 

volunteer was called up and the 

cards were passed from hand to 

hand until there were only four 

aces among the four cards. 

Michael Van Horn had a volunteer 

cut to a card.  He spread out the 

deck and found the card.  The 

card matched the prediction 

written on a dollar bill that was 

sitting nearby. 

John Engman closed the show for 

the evening by bring up six 1-

dollar bills. He told a story of how 

the members of his family all 

wanted money to buy something, 

and so he counted out three bills 

which he gave to a volunteer.  

Somehow, he still had six bills in 

his hand.  He repeated that four 

times, and still had six bills in his 

hand. 

Another exciting night 

at Ring 96 

It was a wonderful 

short sweet and to 

the point  piece of 

mentalism.  One 

person chooses a 

month.  Another 

picks a day.  A 

third person is handed an 

appointment book and asked to 

look up the day.  Each day has a 

card’s name written on it,. Then 

we find out that the card 

selected by the volunteers, 

matches the only 

card in an envelope 

that is waiting 

inside the book’s 

front flap.  The trick 

it performed again, and this 

time it matches the card in the 

envelope in the rear flap. 

Keven Papke performed the 

trick, and then lead the 

workshop in which about 12 

magicians present all built the 

effect from the bottom up using 

appointment books and arts 

and crafts material. 

The magicians built the 

gimmick and are 

now ready to go 

off and perform 

the effect for 

themselves.  

Next month, the 

subtleties of the 

Professor’s Nightmare! 





Are you a member of the 

International Brotherhood of 

Magicians?   Are you current on 

your new year’s dues? 

Remember you need to be a 

member of IBM to be a member 

in good standing of Ring 96.  

Dues for the IBM are very low.  If 

you are willing to read “The 

Linking Ring” online rather than a 

hard copy, they can be as low as 

$50 for a year; a mere pittance! 

 

Please be sure to log in to the 

IBM website and update your 

membership if you have not 

already.  If you are not yet a 

member, just click below and all 

will be well.  Enjoy the magic! 

https://

www.magician.org/join-

the-ibm/join 

President:                 John Piercy            thinkonthis@msn.com 

Vice President:         George Reis           Reis@imagingforensics.com 

Treasurer:                 Jon Strum              Jonstrum@gmail.com 

Secretary:                 Cliff Gerstman        cliffg37@verizon.net 

Sgt.  At Arms:           Judy Case              madmonsterparty@yahoo.com 

Past President:         Paul Case              madmonsterparty@yahoo.com 

Member At Large      John Engman         jeng8man@gmail.com 

Member At Large      Dan Habel              magicdano@aol.com 

Member at Large       Paul LaGreek          plml2k@verizon.net 

The Hollywood Magic Castle 

February Birthday’s 

Cliff Gerstman 

Marty Gorman 

Ring 313 — Hybrid meeting  

https://www.ring313.org  

Orange County Magic Club 

https://theocmc.com/ 

 

I am looking forward to next 

month’s lecture for Ring 96 on 

February 18th. There are discounts 

on my material for those paying 

ca$h or using Zelle at my lecture.  I 

will have a QR code there for my 

Zelle account.  Those wishing to 

pay in other ways may do so, but preference and 

priority will be for those with cash or Zelle!   

https://www.magician.org/join-the-ibm/join
https://www.magician.org/join-the-ibm/join
https://www.magician.org/join-the-ibm/join
http://www.magiccastle.com/


We had a great session of 

sessioning on Monday Jan 

30th.  We had Brett Bolich, 

Phil Ureno, Kevin Papke, Roy 

Ball and Cliff Gerstman. 

Brett came on strong with an 

effect “Baby’s got all backs.”  

Here a full deck of double 

backers first turns into a 

normal deck, and then a deck 

of jokers with a named card 

being found.  He followed up 

with a cool effect in which the 

volunteer picks a card from a 

red back deck, and it turns out 

to match the same card in 

blue! 

Kevin demonstrated a folding 

dollar bill trick as well as other 

card work. 

Phil showed us a brilliant yet 

simple to do “lie detector 

routine.” that would be a 

wonderful addition to any 

magician’s close-up set.  Not 

bad for someone who doesn’t 

like card tricks. 

Cliff performed a routine that 

found a chosen card by 

invoking Albert Einstein and a 

ten sided die.  The trick was 

self-working, but still held the 

attention of the 

attendees. 



 

Ring 96 uses your dues money to pay 

for the wonderful lectures we offer! 

$35 for an individual years membership! 

$45 for a family years membership! 

We held the price!  

No raises in dues this year! 

Bring a check made out to “Ring 96” 

to our next meeting! Or,  

Zelle to, ring96@310-463-2278  NEW! 



As many of you may have heard, Ken 

Sands has decided to close up “Magic 

Galore and More” for good.  This 

mainstay of the Southern California will 

soon be no more.   

Do you have memories?  I do.  I 

remember going in there to show Ken a 

trick, and that was 20 years ago.  I 

remember his giving me tips and 

assistance on the Professor’s Nightmare 

before my first “big” stage show, “The 

Magic Laboratory.” 

When you hung out in that store you 

never knew who you would meet as so 

many famous and well known magicians 

tended to drop in, some of them came in  

unannounced! 

So pop in this weekend, say goodbye to 

the store, buy a few things you might 

need or use. 

 

Saturday and Sunday February 4th and 

5th will be it.  Come between 12 noon 

and 6 pm. 

This is the end of an era in magic. 
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